
 
 

Nicole Gombay 
2004-06-10 09:14 

 

Pour : plandurbanisme.ocpm@ville.montreal.qc.ca 

cc :  
Objet : Public consultation of Master Plan 

 
 
To whom it may concern: 
  
I was unable to attend your public consultation of the Master Plan for Montreal, therefore I am writing to send 
you my various general suggestions for planning, primarily in my neighbourhood (Cotes-des-Neiges), but also 
more generally for the city.  They are: 
  
1) control air space in the city. I live on the mountain, which is a central feature of the city, both for residents 
and for visitors; planes should not be permitted to fly so low (and noisily) over what represents some of the 
most important green space in the city (space that is otherwise limited elsewhere in the city) 
  
2) In addition improving transportation to the airport in Dorval, you should also consider transportation to 
Mirabel.  I don't believe the Dorval airport will be able to handle of the air traffic in the long term as the city 
continues to grow 
  
3) slow down traffic on Cotes-des-Neiges and consider putting in bike lanes 
  
4) like Ottawa, Montreal should develop the capacity to carry bicycles on buses 
  
5) have more community gardens 
  
I applaud your efforts to publicize the master plan and to solicit public input into the plan. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Nicole Gombay 



 

 
 

Nicole Gombay 
2004-06-10 14:21 

 

Pour : plandurbanisme.ocpm@ville.montreal.qc.ca 

cc :  
Objet : Re: Acknowledgment 

 
 
 
I realized that I would like to clarify one point.  The traffic is particularly bad on Cotes-des-Neiges between 
Sherbrooke and Queen Mary, though it is most dangerous for cyclists between Sherbrooke and Forest Hill.  
This is the section that particularly needs to be addressed in terms of speed and making it more bicycle-
friendly. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Nicole Gombay 
 


